Expert Invite Letter

Dear XXX,

With the nation in the midst of a historic economic crisis, the American public is left wondering how this meltdown happened, how we will survive, and what will lead us on the path to recovery.  As our economy reels from two decades of deteriorating government oversight and deregulatory ideology, millions of people have lost their jobs and homes, and millions more face increasing economic insecurity.

In these tumultuous economic times, there is an urgent need for accessible and high-impact independent media.  Media needs to tell the story of how we got to this place, explain the impact of the crisis, and investigate the actions of banks, Congress, regulators and our President to further transparency and accountability.

In light of these challenges, I write to invite you to a weekend retreat to identify strategies for increasing the impact of progressive media’s coverage of the crisis. The Arca Foundation has provided a grant to The Media Consortium, a network of almost 50 national, independent media organizations, to convene a diverse group of policy experts, political and financial insiders, grassroots advocates, media watchdogs, and independent media producers for a dynamic and results driven strategy session. The meeting will be held from April 24-26, 2009 in the relaxing environs of Musgrove, the St. Simon’s Island, Georgia home of Smith and Elizabeth Bagley.  (To learn more about The Media Consortium, please visit www.themediaconsortium.org).

We are inviting you based on recommendations of key allies and we look forward to you sharing your knowledge and insight. This weekend conference has three goals:

· Explore key economic issues that progressive, independent media organizations should know more about and cover more effectively;

· Increase progressive media’s capacity to tell deep stories that connect human experience with broader economic/financial trends; and

· Develop an organizational and fundraising strategy to increase the reach and impact of progressive media around economic issues over the next few years.

Attendees will discuss major themes such as the restructuring of the financial industries, the development of regulatory systems, transparency in stimulus contracting, and the impacts of the stimulus on jobs and housing in local communities.  In addition, we will brainstorm initiatives to ensure that forthcoming coverage deeply impacts policy and public debate. 

To RSVP, please contact Becki Scholl at (815) 761-6908 or becki@themediaconsortium.com by Tuesday, March 24th. Soon after we receive your confirmation, Becki will follow up regarding travel and lodging logistics. Unfortunately, we have only a limited number of spaces, so we hope to hear from you soon.  

In advance of the meeting, I will be in touch with a meeting agenda, a deeper conversation around your role and a final list of attendees. In the meantime, please feel free to contact me with any questions you have regarding the content of the meeting or your role at (312) 315-1127 or tracy@themediaconsortium.com.

The conference begins on Friday, April 24, 2009 at 6:30 pm and ends Sunday, April 26, 2009 at 1:00 p.m.  We anticipate an impressive group of attendees, and a rich and lively discussion.  I sincerely hope to see you there.  

Sincerely,

Tracy Van Slyke

